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24 February 2009
The Honorable Bob Filner

Chairman

House Veterans Affairs Committee

335 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2034

Dear Chairman Filner:
FRA strongly supports your legislation (H.R. 950), that would allow veterans taking distance learning courses to receive a housing stipend under the Post-9/11 G.I. Bill.

Under current law, the housing allowance is payable to veterans who are not on active duty, who are attending school at least half-time, and who are enrolled in at least one course at an on-site facility. The amount of the housing stipend is determined by the location of the educational institution. Your legislation waives the requirement that a student must take at least one class on-site in order to receive the housing stipend. The housing stipend would continue to be determined by the zip code of the school.
FRA is grateful for your sponsorship of this legislation and stands ready to assist you in its passage in the 111th Congress. The Association’s point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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